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 Post Holiday Trademark Sale!!!!!!! 

  
Article By: 

Kurt E. Anderson

  

The USPTO announced that they are having a sale.  You can save $50 per class on all new
trademark registration applications and $100 on all renewals.  The Final Rule issued on December
16, 2014 announced that trademark filing fees will be reduced.

Small Print:  Unfortunately, the discounts will not be effective in time for the holidays.  The new
discounted fees don’t kick in until January 17, 2015.  In the good news department, the discounts will
continue thereafter!
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